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HALIFAX REGIONAL OFFERS FLU SHOTS FOR PUBLIC
Vaccines Available at Roanoke & Wildwood Clinics

 As a service to the community, Halifax Regional is offering seasonal flu 
shots at two local clinics twice during October.
 The shots cost $20 each and must be paid in cash at the time of service.  The 
shots will be given on a “first come, first served” basis at both Roanoke Clinic in 
Roanoke Rapids and Wildwood Medical Clinic at Lake Gaston.
 The shots are available at Wildwood on Tuesday, October 20 from 9 until 
noon and from 1 until 4 p.m.  Wildwood Clinic is located near Pea Hill Creek and 
Washburn’s Marina at 2053 River Road in Henrico.
 At the Roanoke Clinic, the shots are available on Friday, October 23 from 9 
until noon and from 1 to 4 p.m.  Roanoke Clinic is located at Medical Center Drive 
and Old Farm Road.
 For more information, call Roanoke Clinic at 537-9176 or Wildwood Clinic 
at 537-9400.

###

About Halifax Regional  
Halifax Regional Medical Center is licensed for 206-beds, including psychiatric and nursery.  A 
non-profit organization, Halifax Regional is fully accredited by the Joint Commission. For more 
information, visit www.halifaxregional.us.
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